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Dear Families, 

I hope you have enjoyed the summer break and we now look forward to the start of the new school year.  

We are very much looking forward to welcoming your son / daughter back to school on Monday 5th 

September, please be reminded of our start time of 8:40am, with the expectation that all students will be on 

the school site by 8:35am.  

Expectations 

● Full school uniform must be worn to and from school; 

Students are not permitted to wear hoodies and branded tracksuit tops to 

and from school, pupils arriving at school with hoodies and branded 

tracksuit tops will have them confiscated and returned at the end of the 

school day. 

● Shoes must be plain black, have no tags, and must be polishable. 

● A suitably sized navy or black school bag. Pouches are not permitted. Note Year 

7 and Year 8 must purchase our new school bag. 

● No lines in hair or eyebrows. 

● Long hair must be tied back. 

● No earrings or jewellery are to be worn. 

 

We do expect all students to return to school in full school uniform, however, as per my previous 

communication prior to the summer break, we do understand that there have been some delays with our 

uniform supplier.  Please email your sons Head of Year (details below) if you have experienced any such 

issues:  

Year 7 - Mr Garcia                   rgarcia@lns.org.uk 

Year 8 - Miss Mills                   mmills@lns.org.uk  

Year 9 - Mr Bradstreet      jbradstreet@lns.org.uk 

Year 10 - Mr Simpson                  csimpson@lns.org.uk 

Year 11 - Mr Powell       jpowell@lns.org.uk 

Year 12/13 - Mr Jardim / Mr Goldsmith  pjardim@lns.org.uk /  jgoldsmith@lns.org.uk  

 

As we all start the new term I look forward with great optimism to sharing the success of our school with you 

all in the new academic year. In the meantime, have an enjoyable and restful weekend and I will write again 

next week with more important information. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr. M Schofield 

Headteacher 
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